
ADVISORY CMfI'ITEE ON REACTOR SAFEGUARDS 
United States Atomic Energy Commission 

Washington 25, D. C. 

September 22, 1959 

Honorable John A. McCone 
Chairman 
U. S. Atomic Energy Commission 
Washington 25, D. C. 

Subject: COMMONWEALTH EDISON COMPANY - DRESDEN NUCLEAR 
POWER STATION 

Dear Mr. McCone: 

The Advisory Committee on Reactor Safeguards plans to review 
Amendments No. 5 and No. 6 to the application by the Commonwealth 

Edison Company to operate the Dresden Nuclear Power Station at 

its forthcoming meeting, October 8-10, 1959. Pending consideration 

of the subject matter of these two amendments the Committee sees 

no public safety hazard in the issuance of a license and operation 

in accordance with the procedures as set out in the Commission's 

Order of September 14, 1959, Docket No. 50-10. 

cc: A. R. Luedecke, GM 
H. L. Price, DL&R 
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Sincerely yours, 

C. Rogers McCullough 
Chairman 


